
 

Key dates for the summer term! 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope you are all well. 

 

I would like to inform you of several events we have coming up before the end of 

term: 

 

Transition Day – 7th July 

Children from Reception, year 1, year 2 and year 3 will spend the day with their new 

teacher on the 7th July. It is an important opportunity for new teachers to get to 

know your children, share their expectations for next year and to answer any 

questions. 

 

Children currently in year 4 will continue to be taught by Mr Bown next year. Children 

currently in year 5 will continue to be taught by Mr Edwards. 

 

End of Year Reports – 9th July 

As always, if you have any questions or would like a conversation with the class 

teacher, having read your child’s report, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Sports Day – 14th July 

In order to ensure all pupils at Firbeck have a sports day to remember, this year we 

have partnered with Ace Sports Coaching. Each year group will compete in teams, 

taking part in 8 different activities. We hope the day will bring lots of fun, challenge, 

and friendly competition!  

 

Due to covid restrictions unfortunately we are unable to invite you onto our school 

site to watch, however this does mean you have one more year to practice for the 

parent race! 

 

Year 6 leaving party – 16th July 

On the 16th, Mr Edwards will spend the day with year 6, ensuring they have a 

fantastic celebration, looking back over their time at Firbeck! 

 

 

 

 

 



Focus Provision farewell – 20th July 

As you know unfortunately Focus Provision will be leaving us at the end of this 

academic year. Throughout this afternoon, each year group will spend time with 

them (whilst remaining in bubbles), celebrating their time at Firbeck. 

 

Whole school picnic 21st July (last day of term) 

Weather permitting, we are arranging for all year groups to have a picnic on the 

school field on July 21st to celebrate our last day of term– please see separate letter 

for further details! 

 

Start of the Autumn term – 6th September 

 

 

 

As always if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

Mrs Thornhill 

Acting Head of School 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


